

February 19, 2014

David Lackey City of High Point 211 South Hamilton Street High Point, NC 27261

RE: Letter of Notification of Roads Scholar Status

Dear Mr. Lackey:

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the basic education program requirements for becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

As you know, the Roads Scholar Program is a professional development opportunity offered by the North Carolina Local Technical Assistance Program at ITRE. The purpose of the program is to recognize local government personnel who have significantly increased their knowledge of road maintenance procedures and improved their technical and managerial skills. By successfully completing 7 of the 14 Roads Scholar courses offered through the center, you have earned this professional distinction for yourself and for the City of High Point.

As an activity of the NC LTAP, the Roads Scholar Program is funded by a grant from the Federal Highway Administration, U.S. Department of Transportation, through the Local Technical Assistance Program. This program is one of many Roads Scholar initiatives implemented by other technology transfer centers nationwide.

Thank you for your participation in this program, and congratulations once again on becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

Sincerely,

Ir. James B. Martin, P.E.

Program Director, North Carolina Technology Transfer Center

c: Nagui Rouphail, Director, ITRE
Linda Collier, Assistant LTAP Director, ITRE
The Honorable Bernita Sims, Mayor, City of High Point
Richard McMillan, Public Services Assistant Director, City of High Point
Derrick Boone, Storm Water Manager, City of High Point

Centennial Campus
Box 8601, Raleigh, NC 27695-8601
(919) **515-8899 a** (919) 515-8898 fax
http://itre.ncsu.edu/

A joint activity of North Carolina universities

NC A&T State University
NC Central University
NC State University
UNC Chapel Hill
UNC Charlotte



December 2, 2014

Chris Lewis City of High Point 211 South Hamilton Street High Point, NC 27261

RE: Letter of Notification of Roads Scholar Status

Dear Mr. Lewis:

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the basic education program requirements for becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

As you know, the Roads Scholar Program is a professional development opportunity offered by the North Carolina Local Technical Assistance Program at ITRE. The purpose of the program is to recognize local government personnel who have significantly increased their knowledge of road maintenance procedures and improved their technical and managerial skills. By successfully completing 7 of the 14 Roads Scholar courses offered through the center, you have earned this professional distinction for yourself and for the City of High Point.

As an activity of the NC LTAP, the Roads Scholar Program is funded by a grant from the Federal Highway Administration, U.S. Department of Transportation, through the Local Technical Assistance Program. This program is one of many Roads Scholar initiatives implemented by other technology transfer centers nationwide.

Thank you for your participation in this program, and congratulations once again on becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

Sincerely,

Ir. James B. Martin, P.E.

Program Director, North Carolina Technology Transfer Center

c: Nagui Rouphail, Director, ITRE Linda Collier, Assistant LTAP Director, ITRE The Honorable William Bencini, Mayor, City of High Point Robby Stone, Assistant Director of Public Services, City of High Point Derrick Boone, Street Maintenance Manager, City of High Point

Centennial Campus Box 8601, Raleigh, NC 27695-8601 (919) **515-8899 (919)** 515-8898 fax http://itre.ncsu.edu/

A joint activity of North Carolina universities

NC A&T State University NC Central University NC State University

UNC Chapel Hill **UNC** Charlotte



February 19, 2014

Scott Gray City of High Point 211 South Hamilton Street High Point, NC 27261

RE: Letter of Notification of Roads Scholar Status

Dear Mr. Gray:

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the basic education program requirements for becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

As you know, the Roads Scholar Program is a professional development opportunity offered by the North Carolina Local Technical Assistance Program at ITRE. The purpose of the program is to recognize local government personnel who have significantly increased their knowledge of road maintenance procedures and improved their technical and managerial skills. By successfully completing 7 of the 14 Roads Scholar courses offered through the center, you have earned this professional distinction for yourself and for the City of High Point.

As an activity of the NC LTAP, the Roads Scholar Program is funded by a grant from the Federal Highway Administration, U.S. Department of Transportation, through the Local Technical Assistance Program. This program is one of many Roads Scholar initiatives implemented by other technology transfer centers nationwide.

Thank you for your participation in this program, and congratulations once again on becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

Sincerely,

Ir. James B. Martin, P.E.

Program Director, North Carolina Technology Transfer Center

c: Nagui Rouphail, Director, ITRE
Linda Collier, Assistant LTAP Director, ITRE
The Honorable Bernita Sims, Mayor, City of High Point
Richard McMillan, Assistant Director of Public Services, City of High Point
Derrick Boone, Storm Water Manager, City of High Point

Centennial Campus
Box 8601, Raleigh, NC 27695-8601
(919) **515-8899 a** (919) 515-8898 fax
http://itre.ncsu.edu/

A joint activity of North Carolina universities

NC A&T State University
NC Central University

NC State University

UNC Chapel Hill

UNC Charlotte



December 2, 2014

Randy Stevens Street Maintenance Crew Chief City of High Point 211 South Hamilton Street High Point, NC 27261

RE: Letter of Notification of Roads Scholar Status

Dear Mr. Stevens:

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the basic education program requirements for becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

As you know, the Roads Scholar Program is a professional development opportunity offered by the North Carolina Local Technical Assistance Program at ITRE. The purpose of the program is to recognize local government personnel who have significantly increased their knowledge of road maintenance procedures and improved their technical and managerial skills. By successfully completing 7 of the 14 Roads Scholar courses offered through the center, you have earned this professional distinction for yourself and for the City of High Point.

As an activity of the NC LTAP, the Roads Scholar Program is funded by a grant from the Federal Highway Administration, U.S. Department of Transportation, through the Local Technical Assistance Program. This program is one of many Roads Scholar initiatives implemented by other technology transfer centers nationwide.

Thank you for your participation in this program, and congratulations once again on becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

Sincerely,

Ir. James B. Martin, P.E.

Program Director, North Carolina Technology Transfer Center

Nagui Rouphail, Director, ITRE Linda Collier, Assistant LTAP Director, ITRE The Honorable Jim Davis, Mayor, City of High Point Robby Stone, Assistant Director of Public Services, City of High Point Derrick Boone, Street Maintenance Manager, City of High Point Carlton Nelson, Supervisor, City of High Point

Centennial Campus Box 8601, Raleigh, NC 27695-8601 (919) **515-8899 (919)** 515-8898 fax http://itre.ncsu.edu/

A joint activity of North Carolina universities

NC A&T State University NC Central University NC State University UNC Chapel Hill UNC Charlotte



October 23, 2014

Tim Dees City of High Point 211 South Hamilton Street High Point, NC 27261

RE: Letter of Notification of Roads Scholar Status

Dear Mr. Dees:

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the basic education program requirements for becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

As you know, the Roads Scholar Program is a professional development opportunity offered by the North Carolina Local Technical Assistance Program at ITRE. The purpose of the program is to recognize local government personnel who have significantly increased their knowledge of road maintenance procedures and improved their technical and managerial skills. By successfully completing 7 of the 14 Roads Scholar courses offered through the center, you have earned this professional distinction for yourself and for the City of High Point.

As an activity of the NC LTAP, the Roads Scholar Program is funded by a grant from the Federal Highway Administration, U.S. Department of Transportation, through the Local Technical Assistance Program. This program is one of many Roads Scholar initiatives implemented by other technology transfer centers nationwide.

Thank you for your participation in this program, and congratulations once again on becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

Sincerely.

lr. James B. Martin, P.E.

Program Director, North Carolina Technology Transfer Center

Nagui Rouphail, Director, ITRE Linda Collier, Assistant LTAP Director, ITRE The Honorable William Bencini, Mayor, City of High Point Robby Stone, Assistant Director of Public Services, City of High Point Derrick Boone, Street Maintenance Manager, City of High Point

Centennial Campus Box 8601, Raleigh, NC 27695-8601 (919) **515-8899 (919)** 515-8898 fax http://itre.ncsu.edu/

A joint activity of North Carolina universilies

NC A&T State University NC Central University

NC State University

UNC Chapel Hill

UNC Charlotte



October 22, 2014

Ronald Taylor City of High Point 211 South Hamilton Street High Point, NC 27261

RE: Letter of Notification of Roads Scholar Status

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the basic education program requirements for becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

As you know, the Roads Scholar Program is a professional development opportunity offered by the North Carolina Local Technical Assistance Program at ITRE. The purpose of the program is to recognize local government personnel who have significantly increased their knowledge of road maintenance procedures and improved their technical and managerial skills. By successfully completing 7 of the 14 Roads Scholar courses offered through the center, you have earned this professional distinction for yourself and for the City of High Point.

As an activity of the NC LTAP, the Roads Scholar Program is funded by a grant from the Federal Highway Administration, U.S. Department of Transportation, through the Local Technical Assistance Program. This program is one of many Roads Scholar initiatives implemented by other technology transfer centers nationwide.

Thank you for your participation in this program, and congratulations once again on becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

Sincerely,

fr. James B. Martin, P.E.

Program Director, North Carolina Technology Transfer Center

Nagui Rouphail, Director, ITRE Linda Collier, Assistant LTAP Director, ITRE The Honorable William Bencini, Mayor, City of High Point Robby Stone, Assistant Director of Public Services, City of High Point Derrick Boone, Street Maintenance Manager, City of High Point

Centennial Campus Box 8601, Raleigh, NC 27695-8601 (919) 515-8898 fax (919) 515-8899 T http://itre.ncsu.edu/

A joint activity of North Carolina universities

NC A&T State University NC Central University

NC State University

UNC Chapel Hill

UNC Charlotte



October 23, 2014

Brian Baer City of High Point 211 South Hamilton Street High Point, NC 27261

RE: Letter of Notification of Roads Scholar Status

Dear Mr. Baer:

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the basic education program requirements for becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

As you know, the Roads Scholar Program is a professional development opportunity offered by the North Carolina Local Technical Assistance Program at ITRE. The purpose of the program is to recognize local government personnel who have significantly increased their knowledge of road maintenance procedures and improved their technical and managerial skills. By successfully completing 7 of the 14 Roads Scholar courses offered through the center, you have earned this professional distinction for yourself and for the City of High Point.

As an activity of the NC LTAP, the Roads Scholar Program is funded by a grant from the Federal Highway Administration, U.S. Department of Transportation, through the Local Technical Assistance Program. This program is one of many Roads Scholar initiatives implemented by other technology transfer centers nationwide.

Thank you for your participation in this program, and congratulations once again on becoming a North Carolina Roads Scholar.

Sincerely,

Ir. James B. Martin, P.E.

Program Director, North Carolina Technology Transfer Center

c: Nagui Rouphail, Director, ITRE
Linda Collier, Assistant LTAP Director, ITRE
The Honorable William Bencini, Mayor, City of High Point
Robby Stone, Assistant Director of Public Services, City of High Point
Derrick Boone, Street Maintenance Manager, City of High Point

Centennial Campus
Box 8601, Raleigh, NC 27695-8601
[919] **515-8899 A** [919] 515-8898 fax
http://itre.ncsu.edu/

A joint activity of North Carolina universities

NC A&T State University NC Central University

NC State University

UNC Chapel Hill

UNC Charlotte